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2024 Title IX Regulations Are Done
January 10, 2025 

On January 9, 2025, a federal district court in Kentucky ruled that the 2024 Title IX Final Rule and 
Regulations were unconstitutional and exceeded the U.S. Department of Education’s authority 
under Title IX. The Court vacated the 2024 Title IX Final Rule and Regulations in their entirety. 
The 2024 Title IX Regulations are now “off the books.” This means that the U.S. Department 
of Education is precluded from enforcing them at any educational institution in the nation and 
schools should revert to the “status quo” that existed prior to the effective date of the 2024 
Title IX Regulations (i.e., the 2020 Title IX Regulations). YM&C will continue to track Title IX 
developments and provide you with updates.

Please contact our attorneys for expert guidance regarding Title IX compliance, necessary policy 
and training updates, what this ruling means for your school, and any ongoing and/or recent Title 
IX investigations at your school.

###

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions - 916.646.1400.
Sarah Cassady, Esq. (scassady@ymclegal.com) or Casey Fee, Esq. (cfee@ymclegal.com)  
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